Pleasant Dale
Park District

LAKE CARRIAGE WAY
PLAYGROUND & PARK IMPROVEMENTS

The design team at Wight & Co. continues to work on an updated design based
on the feedback from the 2nd community input meeting as well as the follow-
up survey. The plan is for Wight to present updated concepts to the park
district Board of Commissioners at their next monthly meeting scheduled for
Wednesday, August 13 at 6:00pm at the Walker Park Rec Center. Members of
the community are invited and encouraged to attend as there will also be an
opportunity for public comment.

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 13 6PM
Walker Park Rec Center



